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Bay, we welcome you to the Club. It matters not 4 

whether you have every curled before. If you would : 

like to get out and meet pleasant people and Sartici-} 

pate in one of the most popular sports in Canada, 

join the Terrace Bay Ladies' Curling Club. We can 

assure you that you will enjoy our beautiful curling 

LADIES GOLF CLUB HOLDS ANNUAL DINNER | events which take place during the year. 

The Aguasabon Ladies Golf Club held their annual Costs for curling in Terrace Bay are extremely rea= 

dinner and meeting at the Terrace Bay Moror Hotel o sonable. In fact, we doubt if they can be matched 

September 30th, with 22 members attending. - anywhere in Canada. 

_ Prizes for the various season's tournaments were In the near future, membership forms will be avail 

given out except for the trophies which will be given| able for all those wishing to join the club. This 

    
out at the Annual Windup of the Aguasabon Golf year, all teams will be drawn from the hat so you 

fick. will have an excellent opportunity of meeting new 

Election of a Board of Directors for the 1968-69 people. . 

season took place and the following officers were Ladies curling is on Tuesday and Thursday evenings 

elected: President (2 year term) Ivy Pattison; Vice- | Afternoon curling is governed by the number of mem= 

President (2 year term) Aina Adamo; Secretary-Trea- | bers interested. 

surer (2 year term) Elizabeth Burns; Directors (1 year So remember ladies, if you want to enjoy the win= 

' ter season and participate in a healthy, invigorating 

sport, or just want a change, we of the Terrace Bay 

REMINDER - Don't forget the annual Aguasabon Golf ’ Ladies' Curling Club welcome you. The semi-annual 

Club Wind-up on Friday, October 18th in the Mason+ meeting of the Ladies Curling Club will be held in 

ie bell.” | the Club Lounge on Tuesday, (Cont'd on page 15) 

Winner of the draw for the radio was Jack Wellings ; 

term) Olga Adamo, Ellen Campbell, Jeannette 

Gunter, Marg Phillips and Julie Rattray. 

  

   

   WHE MAN WHO WASN'T SURE 
OF REGULAR EMPLOYMENT 

WITH BOSTON THIS SEASON 
TURNED IN ONE OF THE 
GREAT JOBS /N THE 
AMERICAN LEAGUE 
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LADIES' CURLING CLUB NEWS 

It's that time of year again ladies; the curling sea~ 

son is almost upon us! In future issues of the "News"} 

we will be keeping you posted on plans and starting 

dates for the coming season. (We normally start curl- 

ing early in November). 

Naturally we hope to see all the regulars back wit 

us again, but we are also interested in encouraging 

non curlers or new members to the community to come 

out and join the fun. For those of you who have of- 

ten considered joining in the past, but have hesitated 

because you have never curled before - - COME OU 

THIS YEAR. We can assure you that you won't be 

the only beginner. Each and every year we have at 

least 10 to 12 new members who have never played 

the game, but by the end of the year, they are as en 

thusiastic and knowledgeable about the game as the 

old timers. Usually the first two nights of the season 

are set aside for free instruction for beginners and a 

social gathering of all the members to get acquainted 

and play a few short games to limber up for the com- 

ing season. 

To those of you who have just moved to Terrace 
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